
 

 

 
 
20 May 2024 
 
 

Beaman Park Bridge across the Cooks River 
Retrofitting of Stairs  

 
Notification of Works 

 
Inner West Council will soon be investing $80,000 to improve pedestrian access between Beaman 
Park bridge and the southeastern bank of the Cooks River by installing stairs at the eastern end of the 
bridge in the position shown below.  
 
The current arrangement requires pedestrians to leave the bridge in a northerly direction via the 
existing ramp and then find their way alongside or across the adjacent golf tee and fairway to access 
the southeastern bank of the river. The stairs will enable pedestrians to access the southeastern bank 
of the Cooks River directly from the bridge. 
 
To accommodate the proposed stairs three existing trees require removal –  

• 1 x She Oak,  
• 1x Bottlebrush, and  
• 1x Wattle tree (that is already dead) 

 
 
 

 

  

Location of proposed stairs and 
tree removal 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Timing of the work 
 
These works are planned to commence mid-June 2024, with expected completion of 30 June 2024, 
weather permitting. Pedestrian access across the bridge will be maintained during the works. 
 
 
 
Further information 
 
For enquiries about this project please contact Council’s Project Manager, Christine Phillips, by 
telephone on 9392 5644 or by email at christine.phillips@innerwest.nsw.gov.au.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Predrag Gudelj 
 

Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 
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